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will not be considered nor acknowledged. This policy has been reviewed and 
approved by the Information Commissioner’s Office. 

You also have a subsequent right of appeal to the Information Commissioner’s 
Office. Further information is available on their website: 
https://ico.org.uk/Global/contact us, or by telephone on 0303 123 1113. 

Please quote our reference given at the head of this letter in all correspondence. 

Yours sincerely 

Ellen Paterson  
Information Policy and Compliance Manager 
University of East Anglia 
 




